
Update regarding Resilient Cities Conference – November 18, 2017 

To:  Housing Advisory Committee  /  October 18, 2017 

 

Further to previous correspondence here is some additional information regarding this event. 

 

Budget Status 

We continue to welcome financial contributions towards the event. 

The cost area of greatest concern is that of speaker payments.  Currently  we are aiming to provide in town speakers 

with honorariums of $50 to $100, and out of town speakers with $250 for an honorarium and travel costs. 

We have chosen speakers based on their expertise in their respective areas, and would like to increase these amounts if 

possible to better reflect the time and energy that is needed to prepare a presentation, and deliver it. 

 

Workshop Update 

We have had a couple of speaker substitutions.  Please see the following updated workshop schedule. 

 

The online link for the event is …. http://londonenvironment.net/resilient-cities-conference/ 

Thank you for your interest in the conference! 

Sincerely, 

Susan Ratz - ACE Chair 


